
BROXTOWE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO REVIEW PUBLIC SPACE PROTECTION 
ORDER (FOOTPATH MALTHOUSE CLOSE TO KNAPP AVENUE 

EASTWOOD NOTTINGHAMSHIRE) 
 

ANTI SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR CRIME AND POLICING ACT 2014 SECTION 
59 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Broxtowe Borough Council proposes to 
review the current Public Space Protection Order made under Section 59 of 
the Anti Social Behaviour Crime and Policing Act 2014 in respect of footpath 
between Malthouse Close and Knapp Avenue Eastwood.  
 
Restrictions are:- 
 
All pedestrians and equestrians, other than those specified in the Order, will 
be prohibited from using the footpath between Malthouse Close and Knapp 
Avenue.   
 
The Order will exempt any person who lives in premises adjoining the 
alleyway, emergency services personnel, statutory undertakers and utility 
providers from the restriction. 
 
An alternative route for pedestrians and equestrians is available by using the 
roads Church Street and Knapp Avenue.  
 
A copy of the Council’s current Public Space Protection Order is available on 
the councils website www.broxtowe.gov.uk or available during normal office 
hours at Broxtowe Borough Council Offices, Foster Avenue, Beeston 
Nottingham, NG9 1AB.   
 
If you have any objections to, or representations in support of the Order 
please send them by email to; spc@broxtowe.gov.uk FAO Marice Hawley or 
in writing to the Marice Hawley, Chief Communities Officer, Broxtowe Borough 
Council, Foster Avenue, Beeston, Nottingham, NG9 1AB or by email to by 
midnight 4th January 2019. 
 
 
Date: 4th December 2018 
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